
 
 
 
 
On March 10, The Franklin School of Innovation is going to launch our inaugural Capital 
Campaign Kick Off Event, Room to Grow.  This evening will be a great community event to 
unveil our capital campaign for our school.  All proceeds from this event will support our 
continued mission to prepare the next generation of leaders, capable of solving problems 
and participating effectively and ethically as local and global citizens. Each and every one 
of our students and families will benefit from this event as it will be the start of raising 
capital to build our classrooms, offices, science labs and multi-use areas. 
  
The Franklin School of Innovation, a free charter public school, has been offering a 
challenging college preparatory education for middle and high school students since August 
2014.  We opened our doors with 280 students. This year we have grown to 480 students, 
are graduating our first class of seniors, and have welcomed our first class of fifth graders. 
The support of our teachers, families, community members and businesses has been an 
integral success of our mission.  
  
The curriculum at the Franklin School of Innovation is based on an EL (Expeditionary 
Learning) model created collaboratively between Outward Bound and the Harvard 
Graduate School of Education.  With a service learning and project-based curriculum, we 
believe that education takes place at school as well as in the community.  Through 
challenging academics, real-world learning and community engagement, our students 
discover their potential, recognize the value of others and are prepared for the future they 
will create. 
  
For this event, we would like to request a consideration for an Event Sponsorship with the 
Franklin School of Innovation. We are a 501(c)3 non-profit (tax id: 46-1548530) and your 
donation would be fully deductible to the extent allowed by law.  In exchange, we would be 
honored to promote your business! Please review the sponsorship levels document.  
  
We appreciate your support and welcome a sponsorship commitment towards our future. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Michelle Vruwink                                                             
Executive Director       
 

 
Sarah Lamm Dickson 
Parent Volunteer         


